


For National Service Day 2022, The George Price Centre received donations, on Friday,
of plants from The Senior Steps. They came in at 10 am on Friday and assisted in
replanting and did minor landscaping.

On Monday 19th September, Service Day, a team of 5 volunteers- Mr. Castillo, Ms.
Barbara, Mrs. Godette, Ms. Kisling, Mr. Smith also did lawncare and landscaping.
Additionally, the team also painted the base of the plaque, the exterior wall of the
Centre and pillars on the walkway. They worked from 10 am to 12 pm and finished the
morning by cleaning the grounds of The Centre.

Though the number of volunteers was low, the volume of work achieved was quite
commendable. The Centre is by no means short of willing supporters, and this years'
Service Day is evidence of that.



